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The registration form for our 2017 TAO meeting is at the bottom of this page. Our Vice-President Dr.
Mary Beth Hearn has arranged a very good clinical presentation. Our lectures will be given by Dr.
Mark Coreil, a clinician from Lafayette, Louisiana. Dr. Coreil is an Assistant Professor of Clinical
Orthodontics at Louisiana State University School of Dentistry. He has been a lecturer on various
topics over the course of a few decades and is actively involved in digital orthodontics. Dr. Coreil’s
lecture will cover topics from adult orthodontics and TMD to digital orthodontics and mechanics.

We are meeting at a new venue this year, as our meeting will be at the Renaissance in downtown
Nashville, Tennessee. We have planned a reception with the residents on the evening of Thursday,
February 9, 2017 at approximately 8:00 pm. There will be a cash bar and it will give some
camaraderie time for those who drive in that night. Please indicate on the form below if you plan on
attending. On Friday, February 10, 2017 we will have a continental breakfast at 7:45 a.m. and Dr.
Coreil will start his lecture at approximately 8:45 am. Our Business Meeting will be held at 11:00
a.m. and the University of Tennessee Orthodontic Alumni Association will then hold a brief annual
business meeting. Afterward, we will enjoy our usual sumptuous lunch. At approximately 1:00 p.m.,
Dr. Coreil will continue his lecture and we should finish by the early afternoon so we miss the traffic.

Registration Form
TAO Meeting
Renaissance Nashville Hotel
611 Commerce Street, Nashville, TN
February 10, 2016

Name
Address

Email Phone

Plan on attending social gathering Thursday night at hotel YES  NO

Registration Fee: $200
Mail Registration Fee To: Allen Chance, 520 S. Main St, Sweetwater, TN 37874
Make Check Payable To: Tennessee Association of Orthodontists

The TAO no longer secures a room block. Those of you who would like to stay at the Renaissance
should call/go to the website and make your reservations. The phone number is-615-25-8400 and
the website is www.marriott.com C/S-ASS §¢ oo



